LOWER   ALLEN   TOWNSHIP

1400 Saint Johns Road * CAMP HILL,   PENNSYLVANIA    17011-8033





PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT  

     
MONTHLY REPORT
November 2021
, 2021





Leaf collection has ended for the year. Weather permitting, the street sweeper is out cleaning up the Township neighborhoods.  
Deliveries of wood chips to Lower Allen residents, will start again in April 2022. The second Saturday drop off will start again in April 2022. The Public Works facility is open all year round, Monday – Friday 7:00am – 3:00pm., for residents to drop off items or pick up wood chips. 
    
 During December the following projects were completed:

· Leaf pickup within the Township neighborhoods & parks
· Ongoing drain checks with flooding issues
· Cleaned & arranged back garage for winter equipment
· Trimmed bushes and cut back ornamental grass at LACP
· Got brine unit working and made brine


      Meetings:	     Safety Meeting – Ben Peters
		     Department Head Meeting – Bryan Harshbarger
		     Public Works Meeting – all PW employees
                             
                           


Respectfully submitted,		
		
Bryan Harshbarger
Public Works Coordinator	

